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Christmas Jumper Day tomorrow 
A reminder that tomorrow is the second  of two Christmas jumper days at Duke Street. We are not 

asking for any donations for this this event. 

 

Pantomime 
The children enjoyed the  pantomime version of Old King Cole performed in school 

yesterday. If you would like to send in any late donations, these will gratefully be 

received.  

 

Choir in the Community 
I was so proud of our  choir when they performed to delighted residents at  
Richmond House sheltered accommodation earlier this week.  Thank you to Mr 
Stott for working with the children this term. The children were a credit to the 
school.. 

PTFA Facebook  

We are excited to announce our PTFA now has it’s very own Facebook group and 

warmly invite  parents/friends to join. Please search for ‘Duke Street School PTFA’ and Kim 

will add you to the group & keep you updated on events, meetings and ideas for the 

future. Our next meeting is on the 17th January 2019. 

Pre-loved uniform  

If you have a clear-out over the holiday, please remember we keep a collection of pre-loved uniform and 

we would be extremely grateful for any donations. Equally, if your little person has grown far too quickly or 

decorated their sweatshirt in permanent marker please do not hesitate to contact Rachel who may be 

able to provide replacement items discreetly 

 

End of term 
We finish for the Christmas holidays at 2.15pm tomorrow, Friday 21st December.   

The children return at 8.55am on Monday 7th January 2019.  

I wish you a Happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year. 
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Attendance 

The class who had the highest attendance, which includes attendance data from 

Friday, 7th December to Thursday, 13th December was Rose with 98.9%.  Well done 

to Ms Zawistowicz’s class. 

 
 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Mr A Kidd 

HEADTEACHER 

 

 


